
Contamination responsibility of non GMO crops should be with the patent holders rather than 

farmers (conventional or organic), it is their manipulated products that are encroaching on 

people, their land and their rights. 

  I support this bill! 

~Robin Kilpatrick 

Sandy, OR 

Organic Consumer and Private Gardener 

 


